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New Zealand Information Security Forum (NZISF) invites you and your friends to the November
breakfast meeting.

Date:                 Thursday, 14 November 2019

Registrations:   Until 1130h on 13 November, register early!

Time:                7:30 am

Venue:             Seminar venue: The University of Auckland School of Business, Owen Glen Building
(OGGB), 12 Grafton Rd, CBD, Auckland.
Breakfast: OGGB building, Level 1, Café 
Presentation: OGGB building, Room 325, Level 3

 
Cost:                NZISF, NZSA and IITP members - $30, students - $15, all others - $ 35, Cash on site

or credit Lech Janczewski account at: BNZ, Auckland Branch, No: 02 0159 0235063
00. Please put the note with the payment: “November-your name” and send me an
email about the payment. NZSA tax invoice will be issued at the meeting.

 
Note:             NZISF is non-profit organization.  We are catering for all our members and friends

and your place is reserved at the function. However, we must pay catering costs even
if you do not attend the meeting. Therefore, until Wednesday midday (13 November)
we are happy to receive your apologies. In the case of no-show we will ask you to pay
$30.

 
Topic:              One breach, several perspectives
 
Each one is pretty much like any other: reported by a third-party, not that difficult to exploit vulnerability,
millions of people affected. Should we assume all our data to be already compromised in order not to
bother about the next one? In this talk I will cover one of the most recent high-profile data breaches
from the perspectives of mass media coverage, business impact, legal consequences for an attacker,
the attack itself and what could have been done from the defense perspective
 
Presenter:        Sergey Ozernikov
 
Sergey has 11+ years of experience in information security, primarily focusing on the technical side of
it. Since arriving in New Zealand in 2013 he has worked both as a client-facing consultant and in
internal security roles. Recent experience covers financial services, cloud and telecommunications
industries.
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NZISF Chair
 
 
 
This meeting of the New Zealand Information Security Forum is proudly sponsored by: 

 

         

 

NZISF is a Special Interest Group of the NZ Security Association. For more
information about us see: https://security.org.nz/about-nzsa/nzisf 

 Parking information:
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